
 

Letter from Norfolk YFC's president, Louis Baugh 

 

Dear Michael.  

Thank you for last evening, good food and speaker with a room full of people made a first class evening. 

I must also record my thanks to Stalham Farmers' Club, yourself and I believe past chairmen Christopher 
Deane for the continuing engagement initiative with the Young Farmers Clubs of North Walsham and 
Acle.  

Judging by the numbers attending and the sincere vote of thanks to the club from the Young Farmers it 
is obviously appreciated and has become a valuable part of their club programme. 

Yours sincerely, 

Louis Baugh 

President Norfolk YFC 

 


